
 

 

 

  
                                                   
                                                                                      

September Newsletter  

  The first two weeks of September 
have been full of exciting changes, 

some of which included new teachers 
and students! We had some of the 

children learning how to go on the 
potty while others were learning to 

drink from a cup for the very first time.  

Now that the second half of 
September is here, we will be focusing 

on Rosh Hashana, letter B, reviewing 
numbers, shapes and colors. 

We have been reviewing the 
different sounds of the shofar. We also 

learned that Hashem is the King and He 
created everything in the whole world.  

We will be continuing to learn about 
Rosh Hashana in the next few weeks.   

 

News! 

 

Important Dates: 
9/28 - Erev Rosh Hashana 12:30 Dismissal 
9/29 – 9/30 – School Closed 

 

Teacher’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a great two weeks of school. We have learned 
so much about your child in so little time. As we are 
adjusting to all the new changes of a brand new school 
year, we also would like to thank you for all your 
patience and support throughout the first two weeks. 
 
Summer is definitely over and the weather is starting 
to get cooler, so please make sure to bring in the 
proper attire for your child’s outside time. 
 
We enjoyed welcoming and meeting you at our open 
house on the 15th, and discussing more in depth goals 
we have set out for your child in the coming year. 
    Thank you, 
    Morah Paola & Morah Chana 

 

 


